
   Ontario Energy Board 
 

 
 

BY EMAIL AND WEB POSTING 

June 27, 2025 

To: All Parties in EB-2025-0149 
 
Re: Stakeholder Consultation on the Review of the OEB’s Filing Requirements For 

Electricity Transmission Applications - Chapter 1 and Chapter 2 
 

The Ontario Energy Board (OEB) held a stakeholder session on June 25, 2025 on 
proposed updates to the OEB’s Filing Requirements for Electricity Transmission 
Applications - Chapter 1 and Chapter 2 (the Filing Requirements). Based on feedback 
heard during the session, the OEB is extending the deadline for stakeholders to provide 
written comments. Any written comments should be filed with the OEB by July 17, 2025. 
Stakeholders also have the option to provide additional comments in response to feedback 
from other stakeholders by July 31, 2025. 
 
For more information, stakeholders should refer to the Letter issued on June 5, 2025. 
 
 
DATED at Toronto, June 27, 2025 
 
ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD 
 

 
 
Theodore Antonopoulos  
Vice President, Major Applications 
 

https://www.rds.oeb.ca/CMWebDrawer/Record/900849/File/document
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